
Late January 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

Introduction 

 

Good afternoon members and friends of PNMSA. 

 

As the last weekend in January draws to a close, we reflect on the good times we 

have enjoyed over the Christmas period - and now look forward to regaining our 

beautiful Peninsula without the traffic jams and crowds in our favourite spots. 

 

Our Shed activities have resumed and you will see an attachment which highlights 

planned activities over the next few months. Your Committee has endorsed these 

events and we are publishing them early so you can put them in your calendar and 

avoid clashes. 

 

Please note our first guest speaker for the year is this coming Thursday, 1 Feb. at 

9.30 and the topic is dementia. Sadly someone we know either has this condition, or 

will have it - so we feel sure you will be interested in the topic. You are most 

welcome to bring your partner to participate in this presentation if you wish. 

 

At about lunch time on the 1st Feb, a Dementia support group will be using The 

Hangar for an activity and BBQ lunch and we are looking for a few members who 

can assist John Crough with this - please let John know if you can help. 

 

I am also including key contacts for the various roles and functions of the our 

PNMSA for your future reference should you need to contact any of the blokes who 

can assist with your enquiries. Thank you Warren for putting together this 

information. 

 

Graham Goudie (GG) 

 

PNMSA Structure and Contacts  



 

  



 

Calendar of Events for for 6 months of 2024  

 

You will note we are including several 'community' events we think members will be 

interested in attending - such as the fund raiser for Prostate cancer at BYS. Please 

also set aside our AGM on 14 November, Golf Day on 2 December (TBC) and our 

Shed Christmas party on 13 December. 

 

Fundraiser  

 

We strongly support this fundraiser for such a wonderful cause. 



 

Australia Day in Sorrento 

Many thanks to Terry and Warren for these pix - it was a terrific atmosphere in 

Sorrento and we congratulate the Sorrento Rotary Club for organising such a fun 

community event. 

 



 

Warren's fantastic band - The Al Fresco Social Club 

 

 

Our PNMSA house band - The Shed Men 

  



 

 

A fundraiser for the Brighter Days Foundation 

 

 

 

Now a 'best offer' gets the prize! 
We have three of these tables disassembled at The Hangar - and have no further use for 

them They were originally donated by Peter Moore and are of very high quality. If you 
want to have one - or the three - please call Peter to discuss your 'best offer' and arrange 
collection. 

 

  

 



 

Sorrento Pre-School  
Terry and some of the blokes at Stringer's Shed have been working away quietly - using 

recycled or donated items - to improve the environs at Sorrento Pre-school. It looks 
wonderful and the staff and parents are most appreciative of the boys who have assisted. 
 

 
 
  

That's all folks.  


